TO: Senator Penny Wong, (02) 6273 7330, Page 1 of 1

FROM: Malcolm Roberts

DATE: Monday, August 31st, 2009

SUBJECT: IS BUREAUCRATIC DISORGANISATION
CAUSING YOU TO MISLEAD PARLIAMENT?

Senator Wong:

One week ago your office was notified by facsimile of a package waiting in the
Parliament House Post Office since Tuesday, August 4th, 2009 for your office’s
collection. I have still not received confirmation your office staff have strolled
over to collect the package. It’s now one (1) month since the package was sent
to you by Registered Post on July 31st, 2009.

The apparent disorganisation or neglect in your office is concerning. I hope that
does not reflect the Minister’s approach. Could you please advise why you will
not collect the package or acknowledge receipt of my facsimiles?

Senator Wong, with your legal training, I'm confident you’ll agree that it’s
unwise to obtain advice only from those holding a certain viewpoint. With due
respect I ask whether you have sought advice on climate from scientists who
doubt that Earth’s modest warming period from the mid-1970’s through to
around 1998 was due to human action?

I am interested in knowing the names of reputable scientists who doubt that
humans cause global warming and who you or your office have consulted. Could
you please provide me with a list of names of such scientists?

I consider the documents sent to you to be vitally important to Australia’s
environmental and economic security. I will be pleased to provide additional
scientific references for your office and provide the names of solid and
internationally eminent scientists with whom you could seek advice as an
alternative to the discredited IPCC. I remain available to answer your questions.
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